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Dear Parent/Carer,
All Primary 
3
 pupils are being gifted a wonderful Read, Write, Count bag, full of resources to support learning at home. We will be holding a family learning
 session
 on 
Thursday 
1
6
 
November
 
to celebrate the bag launch
 and would be delighted if you could join your child in school that day to participate in a storytelling session followed by fun activities
.
Parents/Carers of 
Primary
 3 
children are invited to join us at 
11
.15am
.
We hope to see you there.
Kathleen
 MacInnes CLD (Schools)
) (
Please return t
he tear off below to the school
 by 
Tuesday
 
14
th
 
November
) (
I will/
will not attend the Read, Write, Count
 Session
.
 
Name………………………………………………………………………
Child's Name……………………………………………………
…..
      
Contact Number………………………………………………
…..
) (
If you need more information contact 
Kathleen MacInnes
,
Community Learning & Development Worker (Schools)
 
07812501901
) 
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